January 18, 1980

Mr. John Keeler
404 East 38th Street
sioux Falls, South Dakota 57105

Dear Mr. Keeler:

Thank you for your generous donation of $200.00
(two hundred dollars) which you kindly gave to Saint
Vartan Armenian Cathedral on the occasion of the mar-
raige of Harry and Cynthia.

We pray that God may bless the couple's life to-
gether and grant them peace and joy always.

With prayers,

Father Khajag Barsamian
Canon Sacrist
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